

OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER
CANBERRA

- 5 MAR 1976

Dear Mr Nesci,

Receipt is acknowledged of your letter of 13 February 1976 to the Prime Minister concerning a public broadcasting licence on behalf of the Italian Community.

Your letter to the Prime Minister has been referred to the Minister for Post and Telecommunications, within whose responsibilities this matter falls, and who will reply to you directly.

Yours sincerely,

(Dale Budd) - Z Principal Private Secretary

Mr B. H. Nesci, Nesci & Co., Solicitors, P.O. Box 62, PETERSHAM NORTH N.S.W. 2049